We are contractors for Norfolk Southern Railroad and will be in your area assisting the railroad in doing multiple crossing repairs that will require roads to be closed for a short period of time. The date for work to start is tentatively scheduled for 8/19/2025 and each crossing should only remain closed for one day. Because train traffic and weather can change, the dates can also change; we will keep you updated when or if that happens. We will have all temporary traffic control in place and will let impacted residents and businesses who have no access to their locations be made aware at least 24 hours in advance of any closure. Below is the list of crossings scheduled for repair in Buchanan County. If any of the crossings are maintained or under the jurisdiction of a different municipality/DOT, please advise. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to reach out. 

Parker Kitchen
TTC & Fleet Management
O: (330) 595-4269

 
DOT# 471447M (THOMAS MOUNTAIN RD)


 DOT# 471499E (BULL CREEK RD) 


DOT# 482056Y (HOOT OWL)

 
DOT# 482061V (GREAT OAKS RD) 
One way in & out for neighborhood


DOT# 482063J (WEBB BRANCH RD) 
One way in & out for neighborhood

DOT# 482074W (PAGE DR) – Working both rails so will be closed for 2 days.



